الكلية: الهندسة المقرر: إنجليزي (النظام العام) الفترة: الثالثة التاريخ: الإثنين 2020/10/5م الزمين: ساعة واحدة





### النموذج ( B )

## اختبار القبول للعام الجامعي 2020 - 2021م

Read the following questions carefully. Then answer them by shading the correct answer on the answer sheet.

### Part one: Read the following passage, and then answer the questions below.

Internet is a global network of computers linked together by different means of communication. It is used for sending letters, chatting with people electronically or searching for information. It was originated in the 1960s, when the U.S. Defense Department was worried about having its computer network destroyed by blowing up the central computer. In the 1980s, it was mainly used by commercial organization and education. The <u>rapid</u> development of technology has been improvement in communication links and lowering of costs. Internet has become a very important communication for human kind and for any country's development, i.e. through its capability for worldwide delivery. Internet connects people in their trades, business and works; it is the cheapest and the fastest communication tool between person-to-person, business-to-business and community-to-community. In addition, Internet offers a lot of services, such as the World Wide Web (WWW); email: for sending and receiving messages; and chatting: live conversation between users on the Internet.

#### Choose the correct alternative (a, b, c or d)

1.	1. What is the suitable title for the passage above?										
	a) Internet Problems	b) Internet Di	sadvantages	c) Webs	ites d) Internet						
2.	When was Internet originated?										
	a) in 1970s	b) in 1960s		c) in 198	30s d) in 1690s						
3.	3. Internet can be used in commerce and education.										
	a) true	b) false	c) neither a nor b		d) none of these						
4.	. We can use Internet to communicate easily with others.										
	a) I agree.	b) I disagree.	c) I do not agre	ee. d	l) (b and c)						
5.	. Has Internet become a very important communication mean for human beings?										
	a) Yes, it does.	b) No, it has not.	c) Yes, it is.	ć	Yes, it has.						
6.	Can people use email and chat with others through Internet network?										
	a) Yes, they can.	b) No, they cannot.	c) Yes, you	can.	l) Yes, they cannot.						
7.	. What does the underlined word rapid in line five above mean?										
	a) slow	b) able c) fast	d) fuzz	Ey .							

الهندسة	الكليــــة:
إنجليري (النظام العام)	المقـــرر:
الثالث الأستة	الفتــــرة:
الإثنين 2020/10/5م	التساريسخ:
ساعسة واحسسدة	الـزمــــن:





# النموذج ( B )

# اختبار القبول للعام الجامعي 2020 - 2021م

8.	All these are some of the uses of the Internet except									
	a) emailing other	rs b) sur	fing the net		c) chatting	d) producing cars				
Pa	Part two: Choose the correct alternative (a, b, c, d):									
9.	O. The engineersin the project site since five hours. W									
	not know when t	hey will finish.								
	(a) has worked	(b) have been	working	(c) wor	ks (d) w	vorking				
10.	. Ais									
	(a) concave lens (b) convex lens (c) PH Scale (d) diameter									
11.	You can usein order to speak politely to men.									
	(a) Mrs	(b) Mr	(c) Sir	(d) (b an						
12.	. This wall is goin	g	next weel	k.						
	(a) to be painted	(b) paintin	g (c) p	aints	(d) to be p	paint				
13.	. These civil engin	eers	use compu	ter.						
	(a) can (b)	are able to	(c) ability	(d) (a	a and b)					
14.	they are	late, let us start v	vithout them	•						
	(a) As well (b)	Moreover	(c) Consequ	ently	(d) Since					
15.	. Children want	cartoo	ns every day.		<del>_</del>					
	(a) to watch (b)	watching	(c) watch		(d) to be war	tched				
16.	. People should ke	eepw	arm during	winter.						
	(a) yourself	(b) himself	(c) t	hemselves	(d) o	urselves				
17.	. The students nee	ed some	from thei	r teacher.						
	(a) informations	(b) information	on (c) a	piece of i	nformation	(d) none of these				
18.	. That old man wa	as <u></u> inj	ured yesterd	ay in a ho	rrible accide	ent.				
	(a) bad	(b) badly	(c) v	vorse	(d) worst					
19.	. Ask one of your	friends	the farm for	you.						
	(a) to plough  One of the follow	(b) plough	(c) p	loughed	(d) (a	a and b)				
20.	. One of the follov	ving words is not	compound.							
	(a) landslide	(b) teaspoon	(c) r	ainforest	(d) c	arelessly				
21.	. Our computer e	xam will be	July 4.							
	(a) in (b)	on (c) at	(d) (	of						
22.	. We <u>plant</u> trees ii	n our garden. The	underlined	word <u>plar</u>	<u>ıt</u> is a/an	•••				
	(a) verb	(b) noun	(c)	adjective	(d)	adverb				
23.	. Richer scale is u	sed to measure th	e	of ea	rthquake.					
	(a) strong	(b) strength	(c) s	tronger	(d) stror	ngly				
24. Salt dissolves in water. The underlined word dissolves means:										
	(a) particles	(b) melts	(c) become	omes solid	(d)	gas				
25. I heard the birdson the tree.										
	(a) singing	(b) sings	(c) will s	ing	(d) have	sung				